Kingsteignton
Community
Baptist
Church

The grass withers and the flowers fall, but the word of /;:éf?
=L

God endures forever

Isaiah 40:8

Sunday 22" September 2024

10:30am Worship Service

Live at the hall. For those at the hall there will be opportunity for socialising.
Refreshments served at the end of service.

Live on Zoom will be open from 10:00 a.m.

If you miss a sermon the recording will be made available the following week on our
website.

Prayer chain

If you are not on the prayer chain, and would like to be added or
have a prayer request please contact Nat Bond at
natfromfife@gmail.com or 01626 366668

Pastor: David Goddard
CONTACT Newsletter: KCBC-News@outlook.com

Secretary: secretary.kchc@btinternet.com
n @ US Website: www.kcbchurch.org.uk

Facebook group: KCBC at home
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The Week Ahead

Monday 23" Sept Friday 27" September
7.30pm Church at Prayer at Friday Outing
Slanns Meadow

Saturday 28" Sept
Tuesday 24" Sept 9.30am Messy Church

9:00 am KILTS

ta’ce 4

@g \ Dates for your diary
3

o Harvest Service & THAT Collection — Sunday 29" September

e Harvest Supper Saturday 5th October 6.30pm at St Michael’s Church Hall in
Chudleigh Road

¢ Communion Service — Sunday 6th October

e Craft & Chatter — Friday 11th October

e Fellowship Lunch — Sunday 13th October

e Visit from the Wilson’s — Sunday 13" October

¢ Leadership Meeting - Monday 14th October

Know Your Bible Autumn Conference

Please speak to Natalie for more information

Saturday 19th October 2024
10:00am-2:30pm
Abi Willetts from Ichthus Eellowship, London
will be speakmgon e
“Changing World Never Changlng God™

!_‘ A KNOW YOUR BIBLE

Tty ey women e
ARG 11 priwet of Gy Vot
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SATURDAY 5TH
OCTOBER
AT 6.30PM

St Michael’s Church Hall,
Chudleigh Road

SEE HELEN TO BOOK YOUR MEAL

Please put the date in your diary!
This is a lovely chance for us to gather as a church family.

If you can offer a homemade dessert, that would also be
appreciated. Please let Helen know what you can bring.

Donations are welcome on the evening to help cover costs.

There will be some form of participating entertainment
Helen is still open to suggestions!
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Harvest THAT Donations

To our KCBC Fellowship,

On 29t September we celebrate Harvest
Festival and make our next donation to
THAT.

The items of which they are in a particular

need this time are as follows:

Sugar e Tins of Soup

Cooking Qil e Men’s & Women's

Eggs Deodorant

Jam e Washing up Liquid

Custard e Ketchup or Mayo

Pasta Sauce e Anti Bacterial Spray. or Anti
Tins of Sweetcorn bacterial wipes

Any help you could give would be wonderful. Could | just add the reminder

that any donations need to be in date, as the Foodbank is prohibited from

passing along out of date products - thanks!

Once again, your support for our local community is greatly appreciated
v s o

There will always be poor people in the land. Therefore | command you

to be open-handed towards your brothers and towards the poor and

needy in your land — Deuteronomy 15:11
Thank you

Sue

y
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Please speak to Janet and she will be happy to tell you more...

BN

(dfborgk

The Chrisien Dance Felowship of Bitain

i registered n England & Wales as &
company mid by quaraniee (No.3466472)
and as a chanty (No.115037)

HOLY, #OLY, HOLV!

Lord God Almighty

You are warmly invited to a

CDFB Devon & Cornwall
Dance Workshop

on Saturday 28" September 2024
at The Avenue Church
Newton Abbot TQ12 2BY

from 10.30am - 3.45pm

(Registration opens at 10.00am)

£10 - Full Members £12 - Day Members
Please book your place by email and
pay by cash or cheque on the door

Dance workshops will be led by a team of
Devon and Cornwall Dancers

Parking is a short walk away
in Osborne Street TQ12 2DJ

This day is suitable for all
Beginners welcome

For further information or to book please contact
devon-cornwall@cdfb.org.uk
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@ CR2EE Update
>
Christian Response to Eastern Europe

Update and Prayer requests September

» Another lorry has arrived and been unloaded and the aid distributed
Moldova. We give thanks for all those who make this possible.

The recent flooding in Europe and extreme temperatures this summer has
meant that many crops have failed so people will be more dependent on the
many soup kitchens (and associated food and aid distribution centres) will be
needed even more, thankfully they are in place and we are currently able to
fund them.

> The next lorry leaves for Ukraine on Monday 23" September, we pray that all
will go well and that it will truly bless all those who benefit. The load will
include several generators which will enable a continuous water supply,
cooking at the soup kitchens and lighting in underground bunkers.

»  We give thanks and pray for the Pastors in Ukraine and Moldova who help us
distribute the aid, show the locals that they have not been forgotten, that
people care, that God loves them. We pray that God will encourage and
strengthen them.

Please especially pray for the Pastors both at home and on the battlefront in
Ukraine that they will find the words of support for others when they
themselves need love and support.

» Thank you for your prayers for the Summer Camps and all those attending.
There were a great success with both young and old who attending in both
Ukraine and Moldova. Some in families in Ukraine are now attending church
regularly seeking to know more about Jesus so a real blessing. Everyone
received good food, played games and generally have lots of fun while
learning about Jesus and often took food home for their families (all paid for
by CR2EE).

» Please pray for the success of the shoebox appeal.

Please pray for peace in Ukraine and end to the feeling of hopelessness for
many in Moldova. That God would bring peace and hope where there is
none.
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There is much more happening in Moldova and Ukraine that needs our prayers, if
you would like to know more about the ongoing prayer requests or answers to
prayer please ask Sarah.

If you would like further information about CR2EE or have anything to donate, Nick
& Sarah would be only too pleased to hear from you.

Shoeboxes
Once again we hope to send Shoeboxes to Moldova and Ukraine this year.

Please bring the boxes with you on or before Sunday 3" November, if you can’t
do a shoe box you could bring any of the following items which could then be used
to top up other boxes.

Each shoebox should contain the following new items:

o hat/scarf/mittens (or gloves) o soap and flannel
o toothbrush and toothpaste o a gift and some sweets

For a child: in addition, they can contain underwear/ socks, a soft toy, a colouring
book and pencils or a jumper. A ball is a good addition.

For an adult: make-up/wind-up torch/paint set/pen and notebook/razor/shaving
gel/jewellery.

All items for a shoebox should be new and age appropriate. With the sweets a small
bag of jellies/small chocolate bar for a younger child or for an adult a bag of
mints/toffees.

If you are short then please let us know (when the boxes are dropped off) as we can
add to them.

Shoeboxes should be ideally wrapped top and bottom separately and banded and as
full of new goodies as possible. Please ensure any food is dated for Jan 2025.

The following items should NOT be placed in a shoebox: glass, medicines and playing
cards or written word.
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A few ideas for ch:istion
to @ ‘3}

Christmas Shoeboxes <2ster

It's that time of year when many are asking about making up a Christmas
Shoebox to fill it with lovely gifts for a child, or even an aduit, in Moldova or
Ukraine.

Use your imagination to decide what to put into the box, that way all the
boxes will be different which is lovely.

MOST IMPORTANTLY, all items MUST be NEW, as we certify everything
in the boxes is new and we risk the whole load being rejected and turned
back at customs to return to the UK if anything used is found in the
Christmas boxes. We appreciate this is costly but why not get together with
friends and make one really good box. Used toys etc. is always appreciated
but not in the Christmas Boxes.

If you would like to make up a box fill it to the brim with suitable items,
wrap it in nice paper, seal it up and mark clearly on the outside the age and
gender the box is for.

You will have your own ideas for items you think a child of that age, or aduit,
would like but here are some suggestions if you need some help:-

A good start is a tooth brush, tooth paste and some soap with flannel, maybe
a woolly hat and gloves. In addition everyone likes chocolates, children
always appreciate a toy, a doll, toy car or cuddly toy, dinosaurs, a tennis ball,
building bricks (i.e.lego type), tapestry or embroidery kits, pencils, pens,
colouring pencils, colouring books, sharpener, note books,

socks, and, of course, sweets!

There's lots more we're sure you can think of!

If you have any questions please contact Hugh
on 01626 891945 or 07970 204506,
email hugh@cr2ee.org.uk

Braida Garth, Staplake Lane, Starcross, Deven. EX6 8QT
Tel 01626 891945 Mobile 07970 204506
E Mail: mail@cr2ee. org.uk  Website - www.cr2ee.org.uk
Authorised by the UK Charity Commissioners: Registration Number 1062623
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